
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 9th September 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a super weekend. 

We are so proud of the way the 

children have settled into school.  

They have been very busy, so 

please have a restful weekend and  

remember to read the reading 

books with them daily. 

 Packed Lunches 

 

When packing your child’s packed 

lunch box please include… 

 

 A sandwich 

 

 A piece of fruit 

 

 A packet of 

crisps/ a biscuit/

yogurt 

 

 A drink 

 

Please do not over fill the lunch 

boxes as the children only have 30 

minutes to eat it...and they do like 

to chat as they eat!! 

 

If your child would like to have juice 

with their packed lunch they will 

need a separate named water bottle 

for the classroom. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has 

handed back the reading books 

that were given out with the home 

visit packs.  If you have not handed 

it back—please do ASAP as we do 

not have enough books for each 

child yet! 

Book of the Week 

 

Each week we have a ‘Book of the 

Week’.  Every day we read the 

story and have different activities 

to help the children remember the 

story.  The idea is that by the end 

of the week the children know the 

story ‘inside and out’ and are able 

to retell it at home.  

Next week our story 

is  called ‘A Handful 

of Buttons’ which 

can be found on 

YouTube. 


